









June 6, 2013
To Whom It May Concern,
I would like to take this opportunity to highly recommend and support Norma A. Martinez.
I have known Norma since March 2012. I met her at the Annual Sun Conference at UTEP. She attended our presentation describing new framework for classroom Mathematics and Science integration. In this presentation we (together with Barbie Avila, graduate student in Teacher Education Department) presented the evaluation rubric for assessing quality of classroom lessons implementing Mathematics and Science integration. Norma has asked many interesting questions. She was one of the most active participants attending our talk.
Norma took my graduate course, MTED 5324, Authentic Assessment in Math Classroom, in the Fall 2012. I was impressed by Norma's enthusiasm, her desire to learn, and to teach. She quickly became involved in several projects in this class. She took a leadership role in all these projects. Norma was prompt with her submissions; she demonstrated deep understanding of all the material studied in this class. Norma worked in my class in a cooperative group environment. She was an active participant, good, reliable team member. She was generating interesting ideas, and was also able to explain her ideas to her group mates so that they understood.

Norma earned an A+ in my class. Throughout the semester she demonstrated good understanding of current and innovative approaches to teaching mathematics. She also demonstrated her ideas in practice teaching that was organized in the class.

The topic her group selected was very interesting – trigonometry.

My course was based on "learning through teaching" approach. Students had opportunity to teach several exemplary lessons related to mathematics using innovative approaches to teaching mathematics. This class also required a lot of reading and study of the state and national standards (TEKS and NCTM). 

Based on my observations in my class, I think Norma will not only be a good teacher of any concepts including mathematical concepts, but also a good advisor, mentor and a guide.
My experiences with Norma have been extremely positive. She is very organized and effective. I want to characterize her work as outstanding. Her skills as a writer and presenter are commendable.  
Sincerely,

Dr. Olga Kosheleva
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Teacher Education Department

TED Mathematics, Science and Technology Area Chair 

The University of Texas at El Paso
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